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Calculate the total amount of money you have after you saved:

$3,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$6,500 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 7 years.

$1,550 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 9 years.

$5,040 at a 1.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 8 years.

$2,400 at a 9.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 5 years.

$25,000 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 9 years.

$4,000 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 12 years.

$3,370 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$7,000 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 24 months.

$499 at a 10% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 2 years.

$2,000 at a 6% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 6 months.



Answers

copyright:    www.mathinenglish.com

Calculate the total amount of money you have after you saved:

$3,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$3,270

$6,500 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 7 years.

$7,410

$1,550 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 9 years.

$2,247.50

$5,040 at a 1.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 8 years.

$5,644.80

$2,400 at a 9.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 5 years.

$3,540

$25,000 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 9 years.

$34,000

$4,000 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 12 years.

$6,400

$3,370 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$3,875.50

$7,000 at a 5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 24 months.

$7,700

$499 at a 10% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 2 years.

$598.80

$2,000 at a 6% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 6 months.

$2,060


